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The class of 1968 from St. John’s High School will hold an impromptu gathering of classmates
at 6 p.m. on Tuesday at the Delphos Eagles.

  

All classmates are invited.

  

Food and beverages are available from The Eagles.

  

Reservations are not necessary.

  

Come and enjoy food and fellowship with your fellow graduates.
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